
 

 

 
         Date: 9 Nov 2022 
 
 
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Thank you for signing up for the Library Workshop held on Monday, November 
14th. You have successfully signed up for the morning session held from 8:30-9:30.  
  
 
 
A few reminders for the day: 

• reserved spot is for one person only 
• please have your Splat login and password ready. An email was sent by 

KJS IT department on Nov 3 titled "VLE login details". Please check your 
inbox and spam folder. 

• we suggest you have two devices if possible for the session. An iPad or laptop 
is suggested as it's easier to navigate.  

• On the day, please be reminded that you must adhere to CHP latest 
guidelines on Covid protocols and act accordingly before entering our 
campus:  

o All attendees must use the LeaveHomeSafe App to scan our KJS QR code 
outside the campus and can only enter with a blue code under the vaccine 
pass. Please refer to this guide for details. 

o All attendees must undertake a rapid antigen test (RAT) and have a 
negative test result before entering our campus via our security guard station. 
Our security guard will check their results and temperature as well. 

o Any attendees who test positive on a RAT/PCR test OR are close contacts of 
a positive case as per CHP guidelines must not enter our campus.  

o All attendees must wear a well-fitting mask at all times. 
o After leaving the workshop, please do not wander around the school. 

 

https://www.kjs.edu.hk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/KJS-LeaveHomeSafe-Guide.pdf


 

 

If you have any questions, please email Ms. Lau at macy.lau@kjs.edu.hk. We look forward to 
seeing you.  

 

Kind regards 
 
The Library Team 
Kowloon Junior School Library 
 

mailto:macy.lau@kjs.edu.hk

